
 

 

 
Brussels, 17 October 2017 

 
Subject:  Collection of data for the calculation of the 2018 ex-ante contributions 

to the Single Resolution Fund (SRF) 
 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Each year, following Regulation (EU) No 806/2014 of the European Parliament and the Council, 
the Single Resolution Board (SRB) calculates the ex-ante contributions to the Single Resolution 
Fund (SRF) of all institutions that falls within the scope of the Fund. In order to be able to 
perform this calculation, every institution is required to submit data.  
After consulting National Competent Authorities, it has been determined that with respect to 
the 2018 contribution period, your institution falls within the scope of the SRF. As such, your 
institution is kindly requested to submit a reporting form. To ensure a harmonised application 
of the relevant legal provisions, the SRB has adopted uniform data definitions, formats and 
instructions. These definitions, formats and instructions are reflected in the 2018 SRF reporting 
form, which differs slightly from the form used during the 2016 and 2017 contribution periods. 
The SRB will perform the calculation on the basis of Council Implementing Regulation (EU) 
2015/81 and Commission Delegated Regulation (EU) 2015/63. The latter also specifies how 
the SRB should act in case an institution fails to submit the requested data in time.  
For the purpose of the calculation of the 2018 ex-ante contributions, data should be submitted 
to your National Resolution Authority (NRA) who will forward it to the SRB. During the data 
submission process, the NRA will also serve as the first point of contact in case of questions or 
need for further clarification. For general information on the SRF and ex-ante contributions, 
you are kindly invited to consult the SRB’s website (http://srb.europa.eu/). 
 
With kind regards, 
Timo Löyttyniemi 
 


